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Revised Charges for Street Naming & Numbering Function for 2016/17

Decision maker/s Cllr Liz Richardson, Cabinet Member for Homes and Planning

The Issue This report brings a review of charging for the Street Naming & 
Numbering (SN&N) function for 2016/17 for consideration by Cabinet.

Decision Date 27th May 2016

The decision The Cabinet Member agrees to approve the revised Street Naming & 
Numbering charges for 2016/17.

Rationale for 
decision

These charge changes are in order to better reflect the service now 
being provided and to ensure that the costs of providing the service 
are better recovered.

Financial and budget 
implications

The revised charges are proposed to better recover the cost of 
providing the SN&N function as detailed in the report.

Issues considered 
(these are covered in 
more detail in the 
report)

Corporate

Consultation 
undertaken

Section 151 Finance Officer; Monitoring Officer

How consultation 
was carried out

Section 151 Officer and Monitoring Officer have had opportunity to 
review & input into this report.

Other options 
considered

To leave the charges unchanged – this would then mean that the cost 
of providing the function would definitely not be wholly recovered.
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